
SPECIAL MEETING 

MAY 18, 2020 

12:30 P.M. 

The Lafayette County Commission met on the above date and hour for a special meeting. The 

meeting was held in the Court Room at the Lafayette County Courthouse in Mayo, Florida. The 

following members were present: Commissioner Ilenry McCray, Dist. 2 (by phone); Commissioner 

Lisa Walker, Dist. 3; Commissioner Anthony Adams, Dist. 4; Commissioner Earnest L. Jones, Dist. 5 

(by phone); and Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, County Attorney. 

LAFAYETTE COUNTY VACATION RENTALS 

The Board discussed the ban placed on vacation rentals by Governor DeSantis due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic, and reviewed a letter addressed to Secretary I Ialsey Beshears to request that the 

ban be lifted for Lafayette County, along with a safety plan to be presented to the Department of 

Business and Professional Regulation for approval. After review of the letter and safety plan, on a 

motion by Mr. McCray and a second by Mrs. Walker, the Board voted unanimously to send the letter 

and safety plan to Secretary Beshears for review. 

ADJOURN 

The Board adjourned the meeting upon general consent. 

~ 
Anthony Adams, Chairman 

Approved this 26th day of May, 2020. 


